
March 15, 2024

Town Manager Sheehan & Sudbury Select Board,

As the days get longer and the sun shines brighter, our spring calendar has begun to fill
up with resident groups hosting events on property. The Sudbury Savoyards, SED,
Noteworthy Experiences, HOPE Sudbury, and Scouts of all ages are among the groups
who have already reserved pavilions in the coming months. We love to see all of the
activity around the property!

With the shifting seasons, we are also happy to report that work on ADA upgrades has
resumed on property. The back entrance ramp and parking area are nearly complete,
and the contractor is scheduled to begin the larger project at the front end of the
property within the month. We have also begun our annual spring clean up, and are
working on some painting jobs on the residences on site.

Our team had a great meeting with Dani Marini-King, the Town Sustainability
Coordinator this month, and discussed some exciting ideas for ways we could partner
with the town on Sustainability initiatives. This is an issue that is close to our hearts,
and we are thrilled to be working together with the Town!

Our year round team attended the annual Tri State Camp Conference this past week.
This event is one of our favorites, as it brings experts from the Summer Camp
Community together every spring to share ideas, discuss new trends, and prepare for
the upcoming Camp season.

Happy Spring!

– The Sewataro Team


